Commonwealth Edison

One First National Plaza, Chicago. linos

Address Reply 1o Post Office Box 767
Chicage. Hhinois 60690

Hugust 23, 1985

Mr. James G. Keppler

Regional Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Hegion III

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Subject: Quad Cities Station Units 1 and 2
Response to Inspection Report Nos.
50-254/85-010 and 50-265/85-011
NRC Docket Nos. 50-254 and 50-265

Reference (a): Letter from C. J. Paperiellc to Cordell
Reed dated July 25, 1985

Dear Mr. Keppler:

This letter is in response to the inspection conoucted by Messrs.
G. Brown and J. Patterson of your staff on June 24-28, 1985, of activities
at Quad Cities Station. The referenced letter indicated that certain
activities appeared to be in noncompliance with NRC requirement<. The

Commonwealth Edison Company response to the Notice of violation is provided
in the enclosure. This response also addresses your concern identified in
the referenced cover ietter regarding the effectiveness of our GSEP training
program.

very truly yours,

W.S. Dunlwle
L. O. DelGeorge
Assistant Vice President

im
Attachment

cc: NRC Resident Inspector - Quad Cities
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Corrective Action To Be Taken To Avoid Further Non-Compliance

1.

QEP 520-1 (GSEP Training Procedure) will be revised tc completely
re-define the scope and training requirements for GSEP participants at
Quad-Cities Station.

The Training Supervisor will be added to the On-Site Review Committee
for all revisions te thr. Generating Station Emergency Plan. The
Training Supervisor will then ensure that all training reguirements have
been completed prior to authorizing any changes in GSEP positions.

Date when Full Compliance Will Be Achieved

1.

Preliminary versions of the revised position specific GSEP lesson plans,
developed and controlled by the Production Training Department, will be
used in the 1985 GSEP training sessions during September. Experience
gained in the initial use of these lesson plans will be factored into
the final versions to be completed by October 31, 1985,

Position specific GSEP training for all Quad-Cities Directors and
Alternates shall be compieted by September 30, 1985.

QEP 520-1 will be revised and the Training Supervisor added to the GSEP
On-Site Review Committee by September 30, 1985.



